Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OZAMIZ CITY

Divisional Advisory No. X7 s. 2023
June 13, 2023
Complying with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this Office issues this Advisory not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit ozamiz.depedozamiz.gov.ph)

NEW GSIS DIPOLOG BRANCH MANAGER

This is to inform the field that the Government Service Insurance System
(GSIS) Dipolog Branch will have a new Branch Manager, effective May 22, 2023.
Accordingly, all communications must be addressed to:

MS. WILLA GUANTERO-MANGUBAT, MPA, CSEE

Branch Manager
GSIS Dipolog Branch Office
Minaog, Dipolog City 7100

This Office directs the immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory.

ATCH: GSIS Letter dated May 25, 2023

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:

AUTHORITY COMMUNICATIONS

0SDS/ dj"é;

Address: IBJT Compound, Carangan, Ozamiz City
Telephone No: (088) 545-09-88

Telefax: (088) 545-09-90

Email Address: deped1lmiz@gmail.com

Our LEARNERS: The Diamonds of the Fortress.
ASENSO OZAMIZ!







PASEGURUHAN NG MGA NAGLILINGKOD SA PAMAHALAAN
(GOVERNMENT SERVICE INSURANCE SYSTEM) ggifngdwm

GSIS Dipolog Branch Office for all!
Minaog, Dipolog City, 7100

25 May 2023

ALL HEADS OF AGENCIES
All Agencies
Misamis Occidental and Zamboanga Del Norte

Dear Ma’am and Sir:

In the exigency of the service and pursuant to PA No. PRD 113-23 dated 11 May 2023, we are
pleased to inform your good office that Ms. WILLA GUANTERO-MANGUBAT, MPA, CSEE, has
assumed her position as Officer Ill (Branch Manager) of GSIS Dipolog Branch Office effective
May 22, 2023.

Effective immediately, any and all transactions and/or communications with and related to Office
of the Branch Manager of GSIS Dipolog Branch Office should be addressed and/or referred to
BM Mangubat, as follows:

MS. WILLA GUANTERO-MANGUBAT, MPA, CSEE
Branch Manager
GSIS Dipolog Branch Office
Minaog, Dipolog City 7100

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

‘ -
MARICEL E. GAIRANAN
Technical Assistant
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